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Word from the Editor

This issue of Greyfriars Review has been printed in the United States, and,
hopefully, will reach you more economically and quickly. We have made
this decision because of increasing printing costs and postal rates, and
interminable delays at customs.

With this change, however, we are also losing the assistance of two
generous, dedicated and patient brothers, Charles Serignat and Edmund
Walker, who have been working on both sides of the Atlantic to make sure
bills were paid, subscriptions respected, and mailings posted. From the
verybeginning of this venture, both friars have given of themselves, at times
under very difficult circumstances. We thank them for everything they
havedone and, above all, for their encouragement and cooperation. Robert
Gloz, O.F.M.Cap., is our new Business Manager. We want to welcome him
and thank him for his willingness to join our endeavor.

Finally, thanks to the generous efforts of our translators and the patient
endurance of our Production Manager, John Schug, we have decided to
publish Greyfriars Review four times each year. Our hope is that in addition
to the three isues covered by your subscription, we shall add a special
complimentary supplement, in which we shall publish our translation of a
lengthier article on some aspect of Franciscan interest. We hope this pleases
you as much as it does us.

Once again, thank you for your encouragement and, when necessary,
your patience and understanding. Please God, we are improving Greyfriars
Review and, in doing so, benefiting more and more in our Franciscan Family.
May the Lord fill your hearts with peace. -

Regis J. Armstrong, O.F.M.Cap.
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